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Healthy Eating for Life
An innovative and customizable 8-week plan to help you take control of your eating habits—once and for
all. Do you feel like your eating gets out of control? When it comes to food, does it feel like your
life is controlled by cycles of deprivation and bingeing? Whether or not you’ve been formally diagnosed
with a binge-eating disorder, you know that something needs to change. But like many disorders, what
helps one person may not help another. That’s why The Binge Eating Prevention Workbook offers a wide
range of evidence-based tools to help you take charge of your eating habits. Using the eight-week
protocol in this workbook, you’ll learn how to recognize your triggers, cope with difficult emotions,
improve relationships, and make healthy food choices that will ultimately improve how you feel. You’ll
learn to understand the underlying causes of your binge eating, how to recognize binge-inducing
environmental factors, why dieting just doesn’t work, and mindfulness techniques to help you stay
present when the urge to binge takes hold. If you’re ready to break the shame-filled cycle of binge
eating, this workbook has everything you need to get started today.

Ending the Diet Mindset
'Truly life-changing' Dolly Alderton 'The only 'diet' book worth reading this new year' Alexandra
Heminsley, Grazia Just Eat It isn’t just a book. It’s part of a movement to help us take back control
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over our bodies. To free us from restrictive dieting, disordered eating and punishing exercise. To
reject the guilt and anxiety associated with eating and, ultimately, to help us feel good about
ourselves. This anti-diet guide from registered nutritionist Laura Thomas PhD can help you sort out your
attitude to food and ditch punishing exercise routines. As a qualified practitioner of Intuitive Eating
– a method that helps followers tune in to innate hunger and fullness cues – Thomas gives you the
freedom to enjoy food on your own terms. There are no rules: only simple, practical tools and exercises
including mindfulness techniques to help you recognise physiological and emotional hunger, sample
conversations with friends and colleagues, and magazine and blog critiques that call out diet culture.
So, have you ever been on a diet? Spent time worrying that you looked fat when you could have been doing
something useful? Compared the size of your waistline to someone else's? Felt guilt, actual guilt, about
the serious crime of . . . eating a doughnut? You're not alone. Just Eat It gives you everything you
need to develop a more trusting, healthy relationship with food and your body.

Body of Truth
Reclaim your time, money, health, and happiness from our toxic diet culture with groundbreaking
strategies from a registered dietitian, journalist, and host of the "Food Psych" podcast. 68 percent of
Americans have dieted at some point in their lives. But upwards of 90% of people who intentionally lose
weight gain it back within five years. And as many as 66% of people who embark on weight-loss efforts
end up gaining more weight than they lost. If dieting is so clearly ineffective, why are we so obsessed
with it? The culprit is diet culture, a system of beliefs that equates thinness to health and moral
virtue, promotes weight loss as a means of attaining higher status, and demonizes certain ways of eating
while elevating others. It's sexist, racist, and classist, yet this way of thinking about food and
bodies is so embedded in the fabric of our society that it can be hard to recognize. It masquerades as
health, wellness, and fitness, and for some, it is all-consuming. In Anti-Diet, Christy Harrison takes
on diet culture and the multi-billion-dollar industries that profit from it, exposing all the ways it
robs people of their time, money, health, and happiness. It will turn what you think you know about
health and wellness upside down, as Harrison explores the history of diet culture, how it's infiltrated
the health and wellness world, how to recognize it in all its sneaky forms, and how letting go of
efforts to lose weight or eat "perfectly" actually helps to improve people's health -- no matter their
size. Drawing on scientific research, personal experience, and stories from patients and colleagues,
Anti-Diet provides a radical alternative to diet culture, and helps readers reclaim their bodies, minds,
and lives so they can focus on the things that truly matter.
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Sick Enough
The 10th Anniversary Edition of the book that has given hope and inspiration to thousands who are
dealing with eating disorders "If you or someone you love has an eating disorder, this is the book to
read." —Dr. Phil Jenni had been in an abusive relationship with Ed for far too long. He controlled
Jenni’s life, distorted her self-image, and tried to physically harm her throughout their long affair.
Then, in therapy, Jenni learned to treat her eating disorder as a relationship, not a condition. By
thinking of her eating disorder as a unique personality separate from her own, Jenni was able to break
up with Ed once and for all. Inspiring, compassionate, and filled with practical exercises to help you
break up with your own personal E.D., Life Without Ed provides hope to the millions of people plagued by
eating disorders. Beginning with Jenni’s “divorce” from Ed, this supportive, lifesaving book combines a
patient’s insights and experiences with a therapist’s prescriptions for success to help you live a
healthier, happier life without Ed. This 10th anniversary edition features a new afterword as well as
sections devoted to family, friends, and supporters; how treatment professionals can use the book with
their patients; and men with eating disorders. "Of all the great books written on eating disorders, none
has had a wider reach than Life Without Ed. Those suffering have found connection and hope, family
members have found understanding and empathy, professionals have learned from it and praised it. It will
remain a classic for decades to come." —Michael E. Berrett, PhD, psychologist; CEO and cofounder of the
Center for Change; coauthor of Spiritual Approaches in the Treatment of Women with Eating Disorders
"[Life Without Ed] was the first [book] to teach readers that they can not only separate from their
eating disorder, but also disagree with and disobey it. I wholeheartedly recommend this witty, hopeful
guide to patients, carers, professionals, and anyone else who wants to understand what it's really like
to live with an eating disorder and ultimately triumph over it." —Jennifer J. Thomas, PhD, assistant
professor of psychology at the Harvard Medical School; co-director of the Eating Disorders Clinical and
Research Program at Massachusetts General Hospital "This uplifting book’s intimate inner dialogue has
energized countless young women—and men—in their own recoveries from eating disorders." —Leigh Cohn,
MAT, CEDS, coauthor of Making Weight: Men’s Conflicts with Food, Weight, Shape & Recovery "Jenni is
truly a remarkable woman. She unselfishly shares her struggles and triumphs in something that will
probably affect all of us in one way or another in our lifetime. Her candid and inspiring story will
truly help those suffering from their own "Ed." I feel privileged to know her and her story." —JamieLynn Sigler, actress

Underwater Puppies
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New York Times bestselling author and photographer Seth Casteel's follow-up to the phenomenal Underwater
Dogs -- now with puppies. The world fell in love with swimming canines in Seth Casteel's first book,
Underwater Dogs. Now, in more than 80 previously unpublished portraits of underwater puppies, we see
man's best friends at their most playful and exuberant. Each vibrant and colorful underwater image shows
off the wild and sublime range of emotions of puppies, cute and irresistible to the very last.

Things No One Will Tell Fat Girls
Appetite
The classic bestseller about rejecting diet mentality. Now revised and updated for the intuitive eaters
of today. Since it was first published in 1995, Intuitive Eating has become the go-to book on rebuilding
a healthy body image and making peace with food. It shows us that the problem is not us; it's that
dieting, with its emphasis on rules and regulations, has stopped us from listening to our bodies.
Written by Evelyn Tribole, M.S., R.D., and Elyse Resch--two prominent nutritionists who are the
originators of this movement--Intuitive Eating: 4th Edition will teach you: • How to reject diet
mentality forever • How to find satisfaction in your eating • How to feel your feelings with kindness •
How to honor hunger and feel fullness • How to follow the ten principles of Intuitive Eating • How to
achieve a new and safe relationship with food and, ultimately, your body • How to raise an intuitive
eater • The incredible science behind intuitive eating • How eating disorders can be healed through
Intuitive Eating This revised edition is entirely updated throughout. It includes new material on diet
culture, weight stigma, and baby-led weaning. These expansions will help readers properly integrate
intuitive eating into their daily lives and make peace with food.

Intuitive Eating
Do you use food to comfort yourself during stressful times? The Intuitive Eating Workbook offers a
comprehensive, evidence-based program to help you develop a healthy relationship with food, pay
attention to cues of hunger and satisfaction, and cultivate a profound connection with your mind and
body. Have you tried fad diet after fad diet, only to gain weight back? Maybe you’ve tried the protein
diet only to move on to vegetables only? Raw almonds and coconut water every forty-five minutes instead
of big meals? Or perhaps you’ve tried counting calories, but the numbers on the scale still don’t add
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up. If you are ready to throw in your hat and give up on dieting for good, take heart. You can enjoy
food again—you just need to pay attention to your body’s natural hunger cues. Based on the authors’ bestselling book, Intuitive Eating, this workbook can show you how. The Intuitive Eating Workbook offers a
new way of looking at food and mealtime by showing you how to recognize your body’s natural hunger
signals. Structured around the ten principles of intuitive eating, the mindful approach in this workbook
encourages you to abandon unhealthy weight control behaviors, develop positive body image, and—most
importantly—stop feeling distressed around food! You were born with all the wisdom you need for eating
intuitively. This book will help you reconnect with that wisdom and ultimately change your life—one meal
at a time.

Anti-Diet
It's time to throw away the diet book and start living intuitively. In our increasingly busy world, how
to be healthy has become more and more confusing and our relationship with food is ever-changing and
often complex. We're bombarded with so many messages that it's causing a disconnect between us and what
true health really is: a connection to our body's innate wisdom. In other words, our intuition. This sixweek guide introduces the concept that by using our intuition, we can become experts on ourselves and,
in turn, learn how to best navigate our own health and happiness. Each week is broken down into steps,
giving you the tools and techniques to make the right food and health choices for you. Through
celebrating food, encouraging kindness and embracing a positive body image, Holistic Nutritionist and
Life Coach, Pandora Paloma takes you on a journey to reconnect with your body and transform your life.

Intuitive Living
Rесlаіm уоur tіmе, mоnеу, health, аnd hарріnеѕѕ from our toxic diet сulturе wіth groundbreaking
strategies from a rеgіѕtеrеd dietitian, journalist, аnd hоѕt оf thе "Fооd Pѕусh" podcast. 68 реrсеnt оf
Americans hаvе dіеtеd at ѕоmе роіnt іn thеіr lives. But upwards of 90% of people whо іntеntіоnаllу lоѕе
weight gain іt bасk wіthіn fіvе years. And аѕ mаnу аѕ 66% of реорlе who еmbаrk оn wеіght-lоѕѕ еffоrtѕ
end uр gаіnіng mоrе wеіght thаn they lоѕt. If dieting is so clearly іnеffесtіvе, whу аrе wе so оbѕеѕѕеd
wіth іt? Thе сulрrіt іѕ diet сulturе, a ѕуѕtеm of beliefs thаt equates thinness tо hеаlth and moral
vіrtuе, promotes weight lоѕѕ аѕ a mеаnѕ оf attaining hіghеr ѕtаtuѕ, and dеmоnіzеѕ сеrtаіn wауѕ оf еаtіng
whіlе elevating оthеrѕ. It'ѕ ѕеxіѕt, rасіѕt, аnd сlаѕѕіѕt, уеt thіѕ wау оf thinking аbоut fооd and
bоdіеѕ is ѕо еmbеddеd іn the fаbrіс of оur ѕосіеtу thаt іt саn bе hаrd to rесоgnіzе. It mаѕԛuеrаdеѕ аѕ
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hеаlth, wеllnеѕѕ, аnd fitness, and fоr ѕоmе, it іѕ аll-соnѕumіng. In Antі-Dіеt, Christy Hаrrіѕоn tаkеѕ
on dіеt сulturе аnd thе multi-billion-dollar іnduѕtrіеѕ thаt рrоfіt frоm it, еxроѕіng all thе wауѕ it
robs реорlе оf thеіr time, mоnеу, hеаlth, and happiness. It will turn what уоu thіnk уоu knоw about
health and wellness uрѕіdе dоwn, as Hаrrіѕоn еxрlоrеѕ the hіѕtоrу of diet сulturе, hоw іt'ѕ іnfіltrаtеd
thе hеаlth аnd wеllnеѕѕ world, hоw tо recognize іt іn аll іtѕ sneaky fоrmѕ, аnd how lеttіng gо оf
еffоrtѕ to lоѕе wеіght оr eat "реrfесtlу" actually hеlрѕ to іmрrоvе реорlе'ѕ hеаlth -- nо matter their
ѕіzе. Drawing оn scientific rеѕеаrсh, personal еxреrіеnсе, and ѕtоrіеѕ from раtіеntѕ and соllеаguеѕ,
Antі-Dіеt рrоvіdеѕ a rаdісаl аltеrnаtіvе to dіеt culture, and hеlрѕ rеаdеrѕ rесlаіm thеіr bоdіеѕ, minds,
аnd lives ѕо thеу саn focus оn thе thіngѕ that trulу mаttеr. Thе bооk introduces the rеаdеr to thе
соnсерt оf diet culture аnd hоw it ѕtеаlѕ our tіmе, mоnеу, well-being аnd hарріnеѕѕ. Dіеt сulturе tеllѕ
us thаt wе nееd to bе thіn, еаt оnlу "hеаlthу" foods, аvоіd "unhеаlthу" оnеѕ, аnd, bу іmрlісаtіоn, ѕhаmе
аnуоnе whо dоеѕ nоt buу іntо thе dоgmа. Hаrrіѕоn shows herself as a gіftеd wrіtеr іn Anti-Diet,
particularly еаrlу оn іn thе bооk. Unfоrtunаtеlу, too mаnу оf thе lаtеr chapters аrе repetitious аnd
dеvоlvе іntо ѕоmе hаrаnguеѕ and fоul lаnguаgе thаt dеtrасt from rаthеr thаn еnhаnсе hеr mаіn mеѕѕаgе.
Despite thоѕе reservations, thе іdеаѕ аnd соnсерtѕ that ѕhе рrеѕеntѕ аrе well worth reading аnd hееdіng.
Hеr undеrѕtаndіng of what іѕ wrоng wіth thе wау we еаt in Amеrіса іѕ much сlоѕеr tо reality than most
bооkѕ on thе Amеrісаn dіеt.

The Binge Eating Prevention Workbook
To say the truth, we have all been there at a point in time, angry with ourselves for lacking the
willpower over diet, and also for overeating. But the problem is not us; it is that dieting has stopped
us from paying attention to our body as a result of its emphasis on rules and guidelines. This book,
INTUITIVE EATING will teach you: What Intuitive Eating Is History of Intuitive Eating Science Behind
Intuitive eating Basic Principles of Intuitive Eating Benefits of Intuitive Eating How to Plan Intuitive
Eating Mindful Eating Differences Between Mindful and Intuitive Eating How to Raise an Intuitive Eater
How to Practice Intuitive Movement.and many more. This revised edition features improvements and
extensions throughout the chapters that help readers to incorporate intuitive nutrition into their dayto-day lives even more fully.

The F*ck It Diet
The first comprehensive resource on anorexia and women’s sexuality in the world, this book presents a
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model for understanding sexuality as complex with interconnected factors, and how anorexia interacts
with the varied components of one’s sexuality. Challenging the limiting views of sexuality that research
on women with anorexia and sex has yielded, Dr. Fabello centers real women’s narratives to explore the
various ways in which this population wrestles with sexual health, violence, intimacy, identity, and
more. Included is unprecedented research on how women’s level of desire for sensual touch interacts with
body image, body perception, and a unique need for sexual autonomy. Written in an honest voice, Appetite
bridges the gap between academia and practicality, using grounded language that appeals to professionals
and survivors alike.

The Parish Behind God's Back
May helps you rediscover when, what, and how much to eat without restrictive rules. You'll learn the
truth about nutrition and how to stop using exercise to earn the right to eat. You'll finally experience
the pleasure of eating the foods you love-- without guilt or binging.

Anti-Diet
Let go of the ‘exercise rules’ and learn to love working out and moving your body in a multitude of
ways! Personal Trainer and Broadcaster Tally Rye is on a mission to change the way we think about
exercise, encouraging you to approach it with a mindset of self-care rather than the traditional selfpunishment narrative. Join Tally as she helps you to ditch diet culture and all its associations with
fitness. Gain knowledge and tools that enable you to navigate your path to a health first, holistic
approach to fitness which includes insights from leading experts in body image, mental health and
intuitive eating. As you read you will discover the wonderful physical and mental health benefits of
regular activity and then start to feel their effects as you follow Tally’s 10-week training plan. The
plan is designed to slot into your life in a sustainable and flexible way, providing resistance
workouts, bodyweight workouts and weekly challenges to keep mixing it up which can all be done in the
comfort of your own home. Through personal insight, and as a Trainer, Instructor and host of the podcast
Fit And Fearless with BBC 5 Live, Tally wants to help you build a positive and intuitive relationship
with fitness, food and your body that is sustainable for the long term and ultimately help you to Train
Happy.

Intuitive Eating, 2nd Edition
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A how-to guide to reclaiming your time, money, health and happiness in our toxic diet culture. In AntiDiet, Christy Harrison takes on diet culture and the multi-billion-pound industries that profit from it,
exposing all the ways it robs people of their time, money, health and happiness. It will turn what you
think you know about health and wellness upside down, as Harrison explores the history of diet culture,
how it's infiltrated the health and wellness world, how to recognise it in all its sneaky forms, and how
letting go of efforts to lose weight or eat 'perfectly' actually helps to improve people's health - no
matter their size. Drawing on scientific research, personal experience and stories from patients and
colleagues, Anti-Diet provides a radical alternative to diet culture, and helps readers reclaim their
bodies, minds, and lives so they can focus on the things that truly matter. 'Please read this book! AntiDiet is the book to end all diet books, and will be a game changer for so many people. Christy is an
expert on this subject and leaves no stone unturned in exposing how insidious and harmful diet culture
is - and teaching readers how to opt-out of the madness.' - Caroline Dooner, author of The F*ck It Diet
'A huge burden has been lifted: I no longer have to revise my first book to reflect current
understanding! Christy Harrison beat me to it. I'm blown away by how good Anti-Diet is. Using a social
justice lens, well-researched and smart science, captivating storytelling, and practical advice, this
book will help you reclaim your life from the throttle of diet culture.' - Linda Bacon, author of Health
at Every Size, co-author of Body Respect 'Most diet and wellness books claim to address mind, body, and
spirit, but in fact they are just about body. Thank goodness for Christy Harrison, whose empathetic book
reveals oppressive diet culture for what it truly is, and offers a genuinely holistic alternative.' Alan Levinovitz, author of The Gluten Lie

Body Kindness
An exploration, both personal and deeply reported, of how we learn to eat in today’s toxic food culture.
Food is supposed to sustain and nourish us. Eating well, any doctor will tell you, is the best way to
take care of yourself. Feeding well, any human will tell you, is the most important job a mother has.
But for too many of us, food now feels dangerous. We parse every bite we eat as good or bad, and judge
our own worth accordingly. When her newborn daughter stopped eating after a medical crisis, Virginia
Sole-Smith spent two years teaching her how to feel safe around food again — and in the process,
realized just how many of us are struggling to do the same thing. The Eating Instinct visits kitchen
tables around America to tell Sole-Smith’s own story, as well as the stories of women recovering from
weight loss surgery, of people who eat only nine foods, of families with unlimited grocery budgets and
those on food stamps. Every struggle is unique. But Sole-Smith shows how they’re also all products of
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our modern food culture. And they’re all asking the same questions: How did I learn to eat this way? Why
is it so hard to feel good about food? And how can I make it better?

8 Keys to Recovery from an Eating Disorder: Effective Strategies from Therapeutic
Practice and Personal Experience (8 Keys to Mental Health)
Diets aren't sustainable over the long-term, but so many of us don’t know how to eat without food rules
to follow. By exploring the many reasons dieting keeps us stuck in an unfulfilling relationship with
food--from misguided beliefs about weight and health to social bonding to emotional management--you can
finally call off the search for the Secret (hot take: there isn't one) and learn how to eat according to
the wisdom of your body. In her new book Enjoy It All: Improve Your Health and Happiness with Intuitive
Eating, Sarah Berneche delivers a step-by-step process for healing your relationship with food and your
body image. While nutrition recommendations frequently pepper the pages of magazines and newspapers
across the country, we're left increasingly confused about food and disconnected from our bodies. Sarah
teaches you that enjoying food and embracing the pursuit of pleasure can liberate you from diet culture
for good while improving your health and sense of well-being. Imagine • Feeling in control of your food
choices — whether that means saying yes to double cheese pizza because it looks so good or no to the
chocolate chip cookie because it doesn't • Trusting food and your body enough to smash your scale,
delete your calorie counting app, opt-out of your exhausting gym routine, and ditch the extensive Sunday
meal prep • Keeping previously off-limits foods, like ice cream and candy, in your house and eating them
in a calm, kind way • Having the freedom to enjoy pasta, pizza, and pie without a side of guilt or shame
• Understanding how all foods can fit into a healthy diet, and how to make necessary restrictions (such
as for medical or religious reasons) a little more enjoyable. Enjoy It All expands upon the following
key points: • The reasons we diet and keep dieting — even when we know diets don't work • What's really
underneath our never-ending quest for the perfect body • How our preoccupation with “good” and “bad”
foods keeps us from food freedom • The value of habits and behaviors rooted in self-care vs. selfcontrol • How pleasure isn’t antithetical to health — it’s intrinsic to it. Enjoy It All also features
journaling and mantra exercises; an array of delicious recipes for breakfasts, mains, vegetable sides,
and snacks; and a step-by-step process to support your health without dieting. We've been conditioned to
believe we need to abide by external rules to be healthy. But what if everything you need to know is
already within you? Take ownership and improve your health, happiness, and sense of well-being--all
without rules or restriction!
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Anti-Diet
We've all been there-angry with ourselves for overeating, for our lack of willpower, for failing at yet
another diet that was supposed to be the last one. But the problem is not you, it's that dieting, with
its emphasis on rules and regulations, has stopped you from listening to your body. Written by two
prominent nutritionists, Intuitive Eating focuses on nurturing your body rather than starving it,
encourages natural weight loss, and helps you find the weight you were meant to be. Learn: *How to
reject diet mentality forever *How our three Eating Personalities define our eating difficulties *How to
feel your feelings without using food *How to honor hunger and feel fullness *How to follow the ten
principles of Intuitive Eating, step-by-step *How to achieve a new and safe relationship with food and,
ultimately, your body With much more compassionate, thoughtful advice on satisfying, healthy living,
this newly revised edition also includes a chapter on how the Intuitive Eating philosophy can be a safe
and effective model on the path to recovery from an eating disorder.

Body Respect
Patients with eating disorders frequently feel that they aren’t "sick enough" to merit treatment,
despite medical problems that are both measurable and unmeasurable. They may struggle to accept rest,
nutrition, and a team to help them move towards recovery. Sick Enough offers patients, their families,
and clinicians a comprehensive, accessible review of the medical issues that arise from eating disorders
by bringing relatable case presentations and a scientifically sound, engaging style to the topic. Using
metaphor and patient-centered language, Dr. Gaudiani aims to improve medical diagnosis and treatment,
motivate recovery, and validate the lived experiences of individuals of all body shapes and sizes, while
firmly rejecting dieting culture.

Health at Every Size
TOP TEN SUNDAY TIMES BESTSELLER Think about that first tickle of hunger in your stomach. A moment ago,
you could have been thinking about anything, but now it's thickly buttered marmite toast, a frosty scoop
of ice cream straight from the tub, some creamy, cheesy scrambled eggs or a fuzzy, perfectly-ripe peach.
Eating is one of life's greatest pleasures. Food nourishes our bodies, helps us celebrate our successes
(from a wedding cake to a post-night out kebab), cheers us up when we're down, introduces us to new
cultures and - when we cook and eat together - connects us with the people we love. In Eat Up, Ruby
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Tandoh celebrates the fun and pleasure of food, taking a look at everything from gluttons and gourmets
in the movies, to the symbolism of food and sex. She will arm you against the fad diets, food crazes and
bad science that can make eating guilt-laden and expensive, drawing eating inspiration from influences
as diverse as Roald Dahl, Nora Ephron and Gemma from TOWIE. Filled with straight-talking, sympathetic
advice on everything from mental health to recipe ideas and shopping tips, this is a book that clears
away the fog, to help you fall back in love with food.

The Ultimate Anti Diet
If you restrict, binge, purge, excessively diet or weigh yourself, exercise compulsively, or engage
routinely and obsessively in any other food or weight related behaviors, this book will help you find
the road to recovery. The authors, one a former patient of the other, both have their own histories
battling the disorder. Interweaving personal narrative with the perspective of their own therapistclient relationship, their insights bring an unparalleled depth of awareness into just what it takes to
successfully beat this clinical issue.

Fearing the Black Body
Fat isn’t the problem. Dieting is the problem. A society that rejects anyone whose body shape or size
doesn’t match an impossible ideal is the problem. A medical establishment that equates “thin” with
“healthy” is the problem. The solution? Health at Every Size. Tune in to your body’s expert guidance.
Find the joy in movement. Eat what you want, when you want, choosing pleasurable foods that help you to
feel good. You too can feel great in your body right now—and Health at Every Size will show you how.
Health at Every Size has been scientifically proven to boost health and self-esteem. The program was
evaluated in a government-funded academic study, its data published in well-respected scientific
journals. Updated with the latest scientific research and even more powerful messages, Health at Every
Size is not a diet book, and after reading it, you will be convinced the best way to win the war against
fat is to give up the fight.

The Intuitive Eating Workbook
Twelve-time New York Times bestselling author Mark Hyman, MD, presents his unique Pegan diet—including
meal plans, recipes, and shopping lists. For decades, the diet wars have pitted advocates for the lowPage 11/20
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carb, high-fat paleo diet against advocates of the exclusively plant-based vegan diet and dozens of
other diets leaving most of us bewildered and confused. For those of us on the sidelines, trying to
figure out which approach is best has been nearly impossible—both extreme diets have unique benefits and
drawbacks. But how can it be, we've asked desperately, that our only options are bacon and butter three
times a day or endless kale salads? How do we eat to reverse disease, optimal health, longevity and
performance. How do we eat to reverse climate change? There must be a better way! Fortunately, there is.
With The Pegan Diet's food-is-medicine approach, Mark Hyman explains how to take the best aspects of the
paleo diet (good fats, limited refined carbs, limited sugar) and combine them with the vegan diet (lots
and lots of fresh, healthy veggies) to create a delicious diet that is not only good for your brain and
your body, but also good for the planet. Featuring thirty recipes and plenty of infographics
illustrating the concepts, The Pegan Diet offers a balanced and easy-to-follow approach to eating that
will help you get, and stay, fit, healthy, focused, and happy—for life.

The Eating Instinct
An incendiary work of science journalism debunking the myths that dominate the American diet and showing
readers how to stop feeling guilty and start loving their food again—sure to ignite controversy over our
obsession with what it means to eat right. FREE YOURSELF FROM ANXIETY ABOUT WHAT YOU EAT Gluten. Salt.
Sugar. Fat. These are the villains of the American diet—or so a host of doctors and nutritionists would
have you believe. But the science is far from settled and we are racing to eliminate wheat and corn
syrup from our diets because we’ve been lied to. The truth is that almost all of us can put the buns
back on our burgers and be just fine. Remember when butter was the enemy? Now it’s good for you. You may
have lived through times when the Atkins Diet was good, then bad, then good again; you may have wondered
why all your friends cut down on salt or went Paleo; and you might even be thinking about cutting out
wheat products from your own diet. For readers suffering from dietary whiplash, The Gluten Lie is the
answer. Scientists and physicians know shockingly little about proper nutrition that they didn’t know a
thousand years ago, even though Americans spend billions of dollars and countless hours obsessing over
“eating right.” In this groundbreaking work, Alan Levinovitz takes on bestselling physicians and
dietitians, exposing the myths behind how we come to believe which foods are good and which are bad—and
pointing the way to a truly healthful life, free from anxiety about what we eat.

Life Without Ed
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If you’re one of the 25 to 45 million Americans living with IBS, finding an accurate diagnosis,
treatment, and ultimately good health can feel like an impossible mystery. SIBO Made Simple brings you
answers. Small Intestinal Bacterial Overgrowth (SIBO) is a common cause of unwanted bloating, abdominal
pain, weight fluctuations, and GI distress. In this guide for achieving long-term healing, health
advocate, chef, and SIBO sufferer Phoebe Lapine covers everything you need to know about SIBO and how to
thrive in spite of it. Lapine answers all your questions, from what SIBO is (and what it isn’t) to
related conditions (Hashimoto’s thyroiditis, Celiac disease, and more) to practical strategies for ongoing prevention. With expert medical advice from dozens of top SIBO practitioners, SIBO Made Simple
provides resources for all phases of treatment, offering a clear culinary road map that can be
customized to fit a large variety of gut-healing diets, such as the Bi-Phasic Diet, GAPS, SCD, SIBO
Specific Food Guide, and more. With 90 delicious, easy, low FODMAP recipes that make a notoriously tough
diet doable and delicious, SIBO Made Simple is a one-of-a-kind toolkit for learning about your condition
and tailoring your diet toward healing. Every recipe adds anti-inflammatory ammunition to your diet,
while offering suggestions for how to add problematic ingredients back in as you diversify your plate.
Getting healthy and feeling great doesn't have to be punitive. SIBO Made Simple offers a clear path
forward, from someone who's been there.

The Intuitive Eating Workbook for Teens
Teaches women to free themselves from eating disorders by finding the metaphors hidden in their own life
stories

The No Need To Diet Book
Reclaim your time, money, health, and happiness from our toxic diet culture with groundbreaking
strategies from a registered dietitian, journalist, and host of the "Food Psych" podcast. 68 percent of
Americans have dieted at some point in their lives. But upwards of 90% of people who intentionally lose
weight gain it back within five years. And as many as 66% of people who embark on weight-loss efforts
end up gaining more weight than they lost. If dieting is so clearly ineffective, why are we so obsessed
with it? The culprit is diet culture, a system of beliefs that equates thinness to health and moral
virtue, promotes weight loss as a means of attaining higher status, and demonizes certain ways of eating
while elevating others. It's sexist, racist, and classist, yet this way of thinking about food and
bodies is so embedded in the fabric of our society that it can be hard to recognize. It masquerades as
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health, wellness, and fitness, and for some, it is all-consuming. In Anti-Diet, Christy Harrison takes
on diet culture and the multi-billion-dollar industries that profit from it, exposing all the ways it
robs people of their time, money, health, and happiness. It will turn what you think you know about
health and wellness upside down, as Harrison explores the history of diet culture, how it's infiltrated
the health and wellness world, how to recognize it in all its sneaky forms, and how letting go of
efforts to lose weight or eat "perfectly" actually helps to improve people's health -- no matter their
size. Drawing on scientific research, personal experience, and stories from patients and colleagues,
Anti-Diet provides a radical alternative to diet culture, and helps readers reclaim their bodies, minds,
and lives so they can focus on the things that truly matter.

Eating in the Light of the Moon
A new, non-diet approach to adopting healthy eating habits! Drawing on the same evidence-based practices
introduced in Intuitive Eating, this workbook for teens addresses the ten principles of intuitive eating
to help you listen to your body’s natural hunger and fullness cues. Do you struggle with stress eating,
overeating, emotional eating, or binge eating? You aren’t alone. Sometimes, when we’re not feeling so
good, food can seem like a great comfort. The problem is that over time, overeating can lead to several
physical health problems, as well as depression and lowered self-esteem. So, how can you put a stop to
unhealthy eating behaviors before they become ingrained, lifelong habits? With this breakthrough
workbook, you’ll learn to notice and respect your body’s natural hunger and fullness signals, find real
eating satisfaction, cultivate body positivity, and build a profound connection to your mind and body
for years to come. Each chapter includes an important principle of intuitive eating, and includes
worksheets and activities to help you connect with and deepen your skills. Whether you’re a teen, a
parent, a clinician, or a certified intuitive eating counselor, this proven-effective workbook is an
essential resource.

In Defense of Processed Food
Winner, 2020 Body and Embodiment Best Publication Award, given by the American Sociological Association
Honorable Mention, 2020 Sociology of Sex and Gender Distinguished Book Award, given by the American
Sociological Association How the female body has been racialized for over two hundred years There is an
obesity epidemic in this country and poor black women are particularly stigmatized as “diseased” and a
burden on the public health care system. This is only the most recent incarnation of the fear of fat
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black women, which Sabrina Strings shows took root more than two hundred years ago. Strings weaves
together an eye-opening historical narrative ranging from the Renaissance to the current moment,
analyzing important works of art, newspaper and magazine articles, and scientific literature and medical
journals—where fat bodies were once praised—showing that fat phobia, as it relates to black women, did
not originate with medical findings, but with the Enlightenment era belief that fatness was evidence of
“savagery” and racial inferiority. The author argues that the contemporary ideal of slenderness is, at
its very core, racialized and racist. Indeed, it was not until the early twentieth century, when
racialized attitudes against fatness were already entrenched in the culture, that the medical
establishment began its crusade against obesity. An important and original work, Fearing the Black Body
argues convincingly that fat phobia isn’t about health at all, but rather a means of using the body to
validate race, class, and gender prejudice.

The Gluten Lie
Mainstream health science has let you down. Weight loss is not the key to health, diet and exercise are
not effective weight-loss strategies and fatness is not a death sentence. You’ve heard it before:
there’s a global health crisis, and, unless we make some changes, we’re in trouble. That much is
true—but the epidemic is NOT obesity. The real crisis lies in the toxic stigma placed on certain bodies
and the impact of living with inequality—not the numbers on a scale. In a mad dash to shrink our bodies,
many of us get so caught up in searching for the perfect diet, exercise program, or surgical technique
that we lose sight of our original goal: improved health and well-being. Popular methods for weight loss
don’t get us there and lead many people to feel like failures when they can’t match unattainable body
standards. It’s time for a cease-fire in the war against obesity. Dr. Linda Bacon and Dr. Lucy
Aphramor’s Body Respect debunks common myths about weight, including the misconceptions that BMI can
accurately measure health, that fatness necessarily leads to disease, and that dieting will improve
health. They also help make sense of how poverty and oppression—such as racism, homophobia, and
classism—affect life opportunity, self-worth, and even influence metabolism. Body insecurity is rampant,
and it doesn’t have to be. It’s time to overcome our culture’s shame and distress about weight, to get
real about inequalities and health, and to show every body respect.

Eat Up
A science journalist's provocative exploration of how biology, psychology, media, and culture come
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together to shape our ongoing obsession with our bodies, while also tackling the myths and realities of
the "obesity epidemic."

SIBO Made Simple
Practical strategies for healthy eating habits and joyful wellbeing. Good health is about finding what
works for you--rather than forcing yourself to follow the latest fad diet. The Healthy Eating for Life
intuitive eating workbook shows how to improve your relationship with food by listening to your body's
cues instead of stressing over calorie counting and meal plans. You'll enjoy mealtime again with the
help of written exercises that offer a thoughtful and compassionate approach to forming healthy habits
for life. So stop worrying about rules and restrictions, and start discovering the joy and ease of
intuitive eating. This intuitive eating workbook includes: Say no to diet culture--Explore how
restrictive diets can negatively impact your life, and why intuitive eating is a better option for your
health and mental well-being. Reflect and tune in--Simple and repeatable intuitive eating exercises
teach positive habits--like listening to your body, getting comfortable with your feelings, and more.
Master intuitive eating--Discover a natural approach to healthy eating that focuses on food as selfcare--then find ways to reintroduce nutritional considerations without falling into diet traps. Change
the way you think about food and embrace the benefits of intuitive eating with Healthy Eating for Life.

The Pegan Diet
It has become popular to blame the American obesity epidemic and many other health-related problems on
processed food. Many of these criticisms are valid for some processed-food items, but many statements
are overgeneralizations that unfairly target a wide range products that contribute to our health and
well-being. In addition, many of the proposed dangers allegedly posed by eating processed food are
exaggerations based on highly selective views of experimental studies. We crave simple answers to our
questions about food, but the science behind the proclamations of food pundits is not nearly as clear as
they would have you believe. This book presents a more nuanced view of the benefits and limitations of
food processing and exposes some of the tricks both Big Food and its critics use to manipulate us to
adopt their point of view. Food is a source of enjoyment, a part of our cultural heritage, a vital
ingredient in maintaining health, and an expression of personal choice. We need to make those choices
based on credible information and not be beguiled by the sophisticated marketing tools of Big Food nor
the ideological appeals and gut feelings of self-appointed food gurus who have little or no background
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in nutrition.

Intuitive Eating, 4th Edition
Things No One Will Tell Fat Girls is a manifesto and call to arms to women of all sizes and ages. With
smart and sassy eloquence, veteran blogger Jes Baker calls on women to be proud of their bodies, fight
against fat-shaming, and embrace a body-positive worldview to change public perceptions and help women
maintain mental health. Chapters include: What is Body Love and Why is it Important? Start Now Realize
that Body Hate is Learned Learn Why We've Decided to Hate Ourselves Reframe Health Acknowledge Photoshop
Normalize Mental Health Surround Yourself with Body Positive Media Increase Conversational Awareness
Wear What Scares You Create Your Own Affirmations Find a Body Love Support System Allow Yourself to Have
Bad Days The Social Impact of Body Love/The Pay Off With the same straightforward tone that catapulted
her to national attention when she wrote a public letter addressing the sexist comments of Abercrombie &
Fitch CEO, Jes shares personal experiences along with in-depth research in a way that is approachable,
digestible, and empowering. Featuring notable guest authors, Things No One Will Tell Fat Girls is an
invitation for all women to reject fat prejudice, learn to love their bodies, and join the most
progressive, and life changing revolution there is: the movement to change their world, not their body.

Enjoy It All
Shows chronic dieters how to restore their intuition about how much food their body needs, how to
rediscover the delights of food, how to lose weight naturally, and how to discover their natural weight.
Tour.

Eat to Love
In Eat to Love, nutritionist Jenna Hollenstein leads a spiritual revolution against pervasive attitudes
towards food and dieting, and demonstrates how to free your mind from the fear, frustration, and shame
often associated with eating.

Train Happy
Our obsession with being healthy and living forever has driven us to push our bodies to the absolute
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limits, but still every year we're being told how unhealthy we are as a population. Despite a wealth of
information at our fingertips, there are still so many things we get wrong about food and health. The No
Need To Diet Book explains the reasons why diets and over exercising don't work; the problems with
eating for aesthetic goals; the science behind orthorexia, food anxieties and emotional eating, and
other unhealthy habits formed by misinformation. This book will challenge our misconceptions about what
is healthy, and get to the heart of it using evidence-based science.

Eat what You Love
“The F*ck It Diet is not only hilarious, it is scientifically and medically sound. A must read for any
chronic dieter.” –Christiane Northrup, MD, New York Times bestselling author of Women’s Bodies, Women’s
Wisdom” From comedian and ex-diet junkie Caroline Dooner, an inspirational guide that will help you stop
dieting, reboot your relationship with food, and regain your personal power DIETING DOESN’T WORK Not
long term. In fact, our bodies are hardwired against it. But each time our diets fail, instead of
considering that maybe our ridiculously low-carb diet is the problem, we wonder what’s wrong with us.
Why can’t we stick to our simple plan of grapefruit and tuna fish??? Why are we so hungry? What is wrong
with us??? We berate ourselves for being lazy and weak, double down on our belief that losing weight is
the key to our everlasting happiness, and resolve to do better tomorrow. But it’s time we called a spade
a spade: Constantly trying to eat the smallest amount possible is a miserable way to live, and it isn’t
even working. So fuck eating like that. In The F*ck It Diet, Caroline Dooner tackles the inherent flaws
of dieting and diet culture, and offers readers a counterintuitively simple path to healing their
physical, emotional, and mental relationship with food. What’s the secret anti-diet? Eat. Whatever you
want. Honor your appetite and listen to your hunger. Trust that your body knows what it is doing. Oh,
and don’t forget to rest, breathe, and be kind to yourself while you’re at it. Once you get yourself out
of survival mode, it will become easier and easier to eat what your body really needs—a healthier
relationship with food ultimately leads to a healthier you. An ex-yo-yo dieter herself, Dooner knows how
terrifying it can be to break free of the vicious cycle, but with her signature sharp humor and
compassion, she shows readers that a sustainable, easy relationship with food is possible. Irreverent
and empowering, The F*ck It Diet is call to arms for anyone who feels guilt or pain over food, weight,
or their body. It’s time to give up the shame and start thriving. Welcome to the F*ck It Diet. Let’s
Eat.

Just Eat It
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Create a healthier and happier life by treating yourself with compassion rather than shame. Imagine a
graph with two lines. One indicates happiness, the other tracks how you feel about your body. If you’re
like millions of people, the lines do not intersect. But what if they did? This practical,
inspirational, and visually lively book shows you the way to a sense of well-being attained by
understanding how to love, connect, and care for yourself—and that includes your mind as well as your
body. Body Kindness is based on four principles. WHAT YOU DO: the choices you make about food, exercise,
sleep, and more HOW YOU FEEL: befriending your emotions and standing up to the unhelpful voice in your
head WHO YOU ARE: goal-setting based on your personal values WHERE YOU BELONG: body-loving support from
people and communities that help you create a meaningful life With mind and body exercises to keep your
energy spiraling up and prompts to help you identify what YOU really want and care about, Body Kindness
helps you let go of things you can't control and embrace the things you can by finding the workable,
daily steps that fit you best. It's the anti-diet book that leads to a more joyful and meaningful life.

Intuitive Eating
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